
TOWN OF APPOMATTOX 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

AMENDMENTS TO THE FY 2024 BUDGET 

 

The Appomattox Town Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 10, 2023 at 6:30 

p.m. at the Appomattox Municipal Building, Council Chambers, 210 Linden Street, Appomattox, 

Virginia. 

 

The purpose of this public hearing will be to receive public comments concerning the following: 

 

1. Amendment to the FY 2024 Budget for the Town of Appomattox - In accordance with 

§15.2-2506 Code of Virginia, the following is a brief synopsis of the budget amendment by 

the Town of Appomattox for FY 2024: 

 

 General Fund Expenditure Amendments $1,108,793.00 

  Water Fund Expenditure Amendments $1,200,956.00 

  Sewer Fund Expenditure Amendments $689,788.00 

  ARPA Fund Expenditure Amendments $1,574,994.00 

 Total Expenditures Amendments $4,574,531.00 
 

 General Fund Revenue Amendments $1,108,793.00 

  Water Fund Revenue Amendments $1,200,956.00 

  Sewer Fund Revenue Amendments $689,788.00 

  ARPA Fund Revenue Amendments $1,574,994.00 

 Total Revenue Amendments $4,574,531.00 
  

Documentation is available at the Appomattox Municipal Building, Town Office, 210 Linden 

Street from 8:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  If there are any questions, 

please contact R. Terry McGhee, Town Manager at 434-352-8268. 

 


